
 

Dear Parents, 

The  school  office  will  be  closed from Thursday, 

29
th

 October through Saturday, 31
st

 October, in 

celebration of the birthday of Prophet Muhammad 

(PBUH).  
 

Students  will  also  have  a  holiday  on  Thursday, 

29
th

  October, 2020.  
 

We wish you all a happy and safe weekend.  

 

Thank you 

 


